
 
KW/CA 

 

1st April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 Rewards Trip: Hollywood Bowl 

 

We are delighted to be able to inform you that we are holding a ‘Rewards Trip’ to Hollywood Bowl on Friday 25th 

April. Your child has met the criteria to have the first opportunity to secure a place.  Unfortunately, places are 

limited and will be issued on a first come, first served basis.  

Students will leave their Period 2 lesson early at 12.00pm on 25th April so that they can have their lunch before 

leaving the Academy.  Students will be transported by coach leaving Morton Academy at 12.30pm.  We will be 

leaving Hollywood Bowl at 2.30pm, therefore returning to Morton Academy at approximately 2.50pm where they 

will be dismissed from the Academy.   

 

The cost of the trip will be £6.25. This is to cover the cost of transport and a game of bowling.  Students are also able 

to purchase items at the venue and access the arcade area, if they wish. 

   

Any students who do not arrive in ample time for departure from Morton Academy at 12.30pm following their lunch 

will not be allowed to attend, and unfortunately, a refund will not be given. Students not attending are expected in 

school as normal. The Principal also reserves the right to withdraw students at his discretion.  

 

To secure your booking we ask that the full amount of £6.25 (non-refundable) is paid by Tuesday 22nd April 2025. 

Payment must be paid via ParentPay. Any payments received after the deadline date will not guarantee your child a 

place.  ParentPay will be available as of the morning of Friday 4th April 2025 at approximately 8:30am. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  K Wilson 

Mr K Wilson      

Assistant Principal    

 

 


